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Dayton Water Dept. guards against cyber intrusion

Release date: Tuesday, Feb. 9, 2021
Contact: Aaron Zonin, Deputy Director, Dept. of Water, 937-333-2053

The Dayton Department of Water has received notice of hacker infiltration of a water
treatment plant in Florida.

While Dayton monitors the Florida cyber intrusion, local utility professionals continuously
review security protocols and work to protect Dayton's water infrastructure, offering
reassurance to water customers.

The City of Dayton is a member of the Water Information Sharing and Analysis Center
(WaterISAC), a nationwide organization that helps utilities monitor and mitigate current and
emerging security threats.

The Department of Water will continue to ensure that its water and wastewater operations
systems are secure through security upgrades, employee vigilance, and isolation of
operational networks.
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